
    

Directive #1989-29                       Memorandum 
 
Date: 

 
July 31, 1989 

 
File No.: 

 
 

 
To: 

 
Directors of Economic Security 
 
 
 

 
From: 

 
Doug Sexsmith 
A/Executive Director 
Income Security 
Programs 

 
 

 
 

 
Telephone: 

 
 

 
Subject: 

 
Increase in the Laboratory Fee for Testing the Nitrate Content of Well Water 

 
Effective August 1, 1989, the fee charged by the Manitoba Department of the Environment 
(Technical Services Lab) for testing the nitrate content of well water will be increased from $5.00 
to $10.00 per sample. 

 
As indicated previously in directive # 88-41, public health nurses will be advising social 
allowances recipients who require the test to pay this fee and then present the lab receipt to their 
financial worker for reimbursement as a health need. 

 
Please advise your staff of this fee increase. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Original signed by Doug Sexsmith 
 
cc: W. Hodgins  B. Matsukubo 
 R. May   E. Patts 
 L. Winestock  I. Poitras 
 L. Leclerc  R. Bauche 
 S. Bentley  E. Manby 
 H. Ferguson  D. Kokorsch 
 M. Chambers  K. Bramham 
 G. Turzak  K. Sproll 
 J. Roch  D. Webb 
 G. Doak 


